HOW. ABOUT THAT LETTER?

. “Dear Editor”, writes Pvt. Frank
Duh, mémber of a Military Police
unit, from “Somewhere” in Hawaii, |
“Receiving the B. G. T. regularly
even if I am so far.from home. It|
sure is very entertaining and helps
a fellow keep in touch with things |
back home. I wish some of the]
other boys were getting it because!
I am sure it would help keep up ]
their morale. A1AD 2

“I wish all the hoy o1 uld,
be stationed together instead of be-
ing broken up and sent to other|
parts of the islands. I hear from|

el S o LU L
many of the hometown boys and it

' seems as thought they don’t hear!

from home as often as they should. |

“Please tell the folks back home to |
write more often to their ‘loved
ones’. I am sure it will be g great
help to them.” I el




